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Company announcement no. 26/2020
Holbaek, November 25, 2020

Sparekassen Sjzlland-Fyn A/S issues Senior Non-Preferred bonds
for DKK 150m

With reference to company announcement no. 25/2020 of November 24, 2020, it is announced that
Sparekassen Sjeelland-Fyn A/S with value on December 2, 2020, will issue Senior Non-Preferred
bonds of DKK 150m.

This is a 5-year issue with the possibility of early redemption after 4 years and continuously there-
after, given prior permission from the Danish FSA.

The issue is a part of sparekassen’s ongoing capital planning.

Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Additional information:

Public Relations and Executive Advisor Morten Huse Eikrim-Jeppesen phone + 45 53850770
CEO Lars Petersson

Executive Officer of the Savings Bank Lars Bolding
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